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To whom it may concern 
May 29th, 2019 

 

Important Customer Information – Notification for End of Life 

 

With this letter we inform all Watec customers that we are initiating the end of life process for the following 

models. 

 

 WAT-902H3 ULTIMATE EIA (1/3” Multi-Function & High Sensitive Camera) 

 WAT-902H3 SUPREME EIA (1/3” High Sensitive Camera) 

 WAT-902HB3S EIA      (1/3” High Sensitive Board Camera) 

 

In planning for such, Watec has designed an option as immediate replacement and will consider and 

develop the successor model according to request from customers. 

 

Immediate Replacement Options: 

 1. WAT-902H2 ULTIMATE EIA 

 2. WAT-902H2 SUPREME EIA 

 3. WAT-902HB2S EIA 

These cameras meet or exceed specifications of the discontinued models due to 1/2” sensor adopted. 

 

We would like you to contact all your customers in order to determine the projected life-cycle of your 

application and the adequate of these models. Please place an order for them when needed. 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact us anytime. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Watec Co., Ltd. 

Sales Dept. 
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